
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 

15th April 2019 
 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

1) We are collecting Marshmallow Easter Eggs for local needy children.  If you can contribute, 
the main collection will be in the Lifestyle Centre on Wednesday evening, but just leave them 
with Bev Jackson at No 6, if you can't make it. 

 

2) I have an HP No 56 refill black cartridge donated by Sue Stirton if anybody would like it, call 
Chris on ext. 1089. 

 

3) Remember Book Club on Tuesday, 10am for 10.30am and a Talk on Viruses. 
 

4) Those of you who keep an eye on the ponds will notice that the water level in the Top Pond 
is dropping again.  Sadly, we’ve struck a problem and have to lower the level to sort out the 
snag.  We will allow it to fill again as soon as we’ve sorted it out. 

 
 
 
 
Chris Edwards 
ResCom Communications 
084 582 9129 
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Various Matters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


